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Rules Committee,

Dear Senators, 
Please restore democracy and make Oregonians' votes count by passing HB 2927. The
electoral college is undemocratic and, I believe, unconstitutional because it deprives me of
representation. 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Marvin

sarah marvin 
sarah.marvin@gmail.com 
3050 Olive St 
Eugene, Oregon 97405
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